## **TUXEDO UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT**



Jeffrey T. White
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Roy Reese
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR CURRICULUM
& INSTRUCTION/SECONDARY PRINCIPAL

Dolores Terlecky
GEORGE GRANT MASON
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

Wednesday, May 25, 2022

Dear Tuxedo Families,

I am reaching out to you today with a profound sense of sadness over the horrific and senseless shooting that occurred yesterday at an elementary school in Texas. Loss of life is always tragic, and when young children are involved, those feelings can become even more poignant. Word spreads quickly about an event such as this and your children may see and hear news stories that may lead them to have questions. Please know that, as always, our district is available to support our students, faculty and families. Administrators and our school counselors are available and we will have an increased police presence on and around school grounds for the foreseeable future. As always, the safety and well-being of our students, staff and extended community is our top priority. We are keeping the students and families of the elementary school in our hearts and prayers.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey T. White

Superintendent of Schools